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BULLETIN #3 / 2024 
 

CHAMPIONSHIP SPONSOR STICKERS 
 
 

To all Competitors/Entrants, 
 
 

Please note the following requirements as per the Regulations of the 
2024 Dunlop Mini Challenges supported by Mini Spares: 
 

With reference to TR.5.17 Numbers and Championship Identification 
(p19), further TR.5.18.13 (p22), TR.5.19.13 (p26), TR.5.20.13 (p29) and 
TR.5.21.14 (p31), it is a requirement of the championship regulations that 
sponsor stickers are carried on the cars in their correct locations at all 
times during the race meeting, importantly before scrutineering. 
 

Therefore, in addition to the specific Dunlop/Mini Spares windscreen 
headers and door number panels for each class, the additional mandatory 
sponsor stickers for Mini Spares, Piper Cams and Spax are clearly 
indicated, along with the M7RC logos which, although optional, are freely 
available for you to help promote the Club’s brand name. 
 

All windscreen headers, door number panels and sponsor stickers, 
including the M7RC logos, are available pre-event from Mark Sims (email: 
mss@clearsons.co.uk) who can also provide an overnight postal service, 
or on special request can arrange for delivery to race meetings. In the 
case of damage/replacement during a race weekend, there may be a few 
spare sets of stickers/logos also available from the Club stand, but do not 
rely on this as Mike and Alan Jackson will have limited supplies on board. 
 

The onus is on the competitor/entrant to ensure the above requirements 
are met, and any omissions at the next race meeting, Castle Combe on 
21-22 September, will result in a non-compliance being issued, along with 
any subsequent penalties incurred. 
 
 

Issued on behalf of the Mini Seven Racing Club by 
Richard Williamson, Championship Coordinator  
23 August 2024  

 
ENDS 


